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Planning East

From: Tim Watton <parishclerk@studlandparishcouncil.org>
Sent: 17 October 2023 01:51
To: Huw Williams; planningteame
Subject: FW: Planning application P/FUL/2022/06840
Attachments: eCon_(2).pdf

Importance: High

Dear Huw, 
The Studland Parsh Council considered these amendments to the planning application at its meeting on 16th 
October, and had no objections.  
 
Regards 
 
Tim 
 
Tim Watton 
Clerk to Studland Parish Council 

 
This e-mail is intended for the named addressee(s) only and may contain information about individuals or other sensitive information and should 
be handled accordingly. Unless you are the named addressee (or authorised to receive it for the addressee) you may not copy or use it, or 
disclose it to anyone else. If you have received this email in error, kindly disregard the content of the message and notify the sender 
immediately. Please be aware that all emails may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation. 
 
 
From: Planning No Reply <planning-no-reply@dorsetcouncil.gov.uk>  
Sent: 25 September 2023 08:50 
To: parishclerk@studlandparishcouncil.org 
Subject: Planning application P/FUL/2022/06840 
 

Please see the attached correspondence relating to planning application 
P/FUL/2022/06840Proposal:Redevelopment of existing hotel to provide new tourist accommodation including: 30 
hotel bedrooms, apartment and villa accommodation and associated leisure and dining facilities. Location:Knoll 
House Hotel,  
Ferry Road,  
Studland,  
Swanage,  
BH19 3AH 

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they 
are addressed. It may contain unclassified but sensitive or protectively marked material and should be handled 
accordingly. Unless you are the named addressee (or authorised to receive it for the addressee) you may not copy or 
use it, or disclose it to anyone else. If you have received this transmission in error please notify the sender 
immediately. All traffic may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation. Any 
views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, except where the sender specifies and with 
authority, states them to be the views of Dorset Council. Dorset Council does not accept service of documents by fax 
or other electronic means. Virus checking: Whilst all reasonable steps have been taken to ensure that this electronic 
communication and its attachments whether encoded, encrypted or otherwise supplied are free from computer 
viruses, Dorset Council accepts no liability in respect of any loss, cost, damage or expense suffered as a result of 
accessing this message or any of its attachments. For information on how Dorset Council processes your 
information, please see www.dorsetcouncil.gov.uk/data-protection  


